
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/24/2020 12:03:56 PM

First name: Bay

Last name: Roberts

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Sirs, I am against the proposal proposed by Friends of Cave Creek Canyon in South Fork

Road, Portal Arizona. All that is needed there is to replace the vault toilet. Lets keep this place undeveloped and

unspoiled so nature can thrive. Thanks, Bay Roberts


